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Dosher Announces Medical Clinics Holiday Schedule  

 
SOUTHPORT—All Dosher Clinics, except for walk-in care at the Dosher Wellness Center, will 

be closed on Monday December 26th, 2022 in observance of the Christmas holiday and 

Monday January 2, 2023 in observance of the New Year’s holiday. The Dosher Wellness 

Center will be open for walk-in treatment for minor illness and injury that do not require 

Emergency Room attention from 8am-2pm on both December 26th and January 2nd.   No 

appointment is necessary.  Please call 910-454-1234 to speak with a staff member at the 

Dosher Wellness Center if you have questions about walk-in care.  You do not need to be an 

established patient at a Dosher Medical Clinic to use this service.   

Please contact other Dosher clinics for more information on holiday hours and closures 

specific to that particular location.    

For more serious emergencies, the Emergency Department at Dosher Memorial Hospital is 

always open.    
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